
From: Marni DeJoseph  

Date: April 7, 2021 at 6:58:12 PM EDT 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Ganatchio Trail Extension 

 There are many serious concerns over safety on the eastern end of the Ganatchio 
Trail. Please extend the Trail to safely accommodate the many walkers and bicycle 
riders using the Trail.  

 

Thank you 

Marilynn DeJoseph 


